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Week starting 21st February 2021 
The theme of the Week

International Day

Sunday 21st Feb. Principal Clinic

The School Counselling Department HOW A

YEAR WITHOUT HUGS AFFECTS OUR

MENTAL HEALTH

Monday 22nd  Feb.Parent Q & A Session

for primary.

Tuesday 23rd  Feb. Q and A for islamic dep. 

learning Arabic for parents.

Wednesday 24th Feb. A Level Options

Information evening for Grade 10( Online)
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Dear Parents,
Welcome to the next addition of our Parent’s Newsletter,
a platform for us to communicate messages, information
and updates regarding life at WSR from every part of our
school. As we start our planning and preparation for our
return to RLP, I would like to remind our parents of the
expectations we have in school and that these
expectations are maintained whilst on RLP. 
Attendance is a big priority for WSR, with every child
being expected to attend school every day. It is vital that
children are logging on and joining their live lessons
promptly; as well as attending their sessions, active
participation and engagement is necessary for them to
make progress. Studies have repeatedly shown that high
rates of absences and poor punctuality has a direct
impact on both children’s academic performance and
their social development within their class. A reminder
that our target attendance is 95%. Children who are
arriving late, or are repeatedly absent, will be receiving a
range of sanctions so please work with us and ensure
your children are always present, fully equipped, and
ready to learn every day. 

Message from Assistant Head of Primary

http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/
https://www.facebook.com/GEMSWestminsterSchool.RAK/


Uniform is something that most of the country, if not the world, has to comply with.
Different educational and professional settings have a strict uniform policy in place to
ensure all children and staff look smart and presentable. With this in mind, we feel that
children attending their online sessions wearing their full school uniform helps create a
positive mindset that is ready for learning. As I am sure you will agree, our uniform policy
makes the children look incredibly smart. It is a shame if some children aren’t complying
this this; when these children grow up and find themselves in the world of work, they will
have to oblige by the uniform polices of their workplace - we need to prepare them for this
reality.
Submitting Work is a necessity. The children are only getting the full benefit of the
learning if they are actively engaged in their learning and participating with the activities
and tasks set. Submitting their work allows our teachers to provide valuable feedback and
next steps to support them in continuing their learning, increasing their attainment level
and making progress. This work also provides an important evidence for our teachers
when assessing children’s understanding.
Thank you for your continued support. As always, regular clinics are held by the SLT from
across the school. These are opportunities to share and clarify information, discuss
school issues, ask and answer questions and offer suggestions, with the goal of working
together to improve the school experience.

Many thanks,

Harley Golder
Assistant Head of Primary



 

Useful contacts at WSR
If you have any concerns about attendance, punctuality or your child’s welfare,please contact your child’s Tutor
or Pastoral Leader in the first instance. If you are unable to get a satisfactory response by  following the agreed
procedures, then please do not hesitate to contact reception on 07 203 5999 to arrange a meeting
with a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Head of Section







Good Afternoon Parents,

Please find the link to our weekly Primary
Newsletter. Here, you can access the weekly Fridge Facts, read important
letters, review the curriculum documents and plan ahead for future calendar
events https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-t2w6/home
 
We truly appreciate your understanding and
support for the school during these challenging times and please be assured
that WSR will continue to follow the best health and safety practices as guided
by our national authorities to ensure the wellbeing of our students and school
community.
Many thanks,

Primary News

https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-t2w6/home
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-t2w6/home


Dear Parents and Students,

Kindly find below this week Secondary Newsletters :

Secondary News

KS3 -
 https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/7th-february-11th-february2021/home
KS4 -
 https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks4-newsletter/home
KS5 -
 https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home

https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/7th-february-11th-february2021/home
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/7th-february-11th-february2021/home
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks4-newsletter/home
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks4-newsletter/home
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home
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For School Bus Services – BBT Company 
Parents who want to register bus service for the

students, please visit the BBT counter. 

Timing - Sunday

to Thursday 08:00 AM to 03:00 PM

    Saturday 08:00 AM to 01:00 PM.

 Transport In charge- Mr. Yusaf Rasheed.

E Mail   -   sde-wsr@bbt.ae
Contact -  Tel: 07-2035999 Ext: 204

    

 Thank You.

Offer only for GEMS Parents!
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Dear all,

If you have not done so already, please ensure you have downloaded the
GEMS Rewards App and completed the registration process. The App is
available on IOS and Android App stores.
http://www.gemsrewards.com/ 

There are plenty of offers and savings

Save on your school’s fees today!  GEMS Ambassador Programme
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The GEMS Ambassador Programme has been running successfully for more than a decade since its launch in
2008. In the past two years alone, the programme has helped parents earn back more than AED 650,000.
 

The programme is open to any GEMS Education parent and the process is straightforward: simply introduce a
new family or friend to any participating GEMS school and earn back a minimum
of 4% and up to 100% of your child’s annual tuition
fee in the form of GEMS Points. These Points can then be used to pay school fees
(https://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/why-gems/ambassador-programme/)
 

We very much look forward
to welcoming you as a member of the GEMS Ambassador Programme and thank you for
you participation.
 

Kind Regards
 

Admission Team
GEMS Education

 Keep up to date with our School website

• Check out what’s been happening at school in our Event Logger Page:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-logger/
• What events are happening this Term – check out our Events Calendar:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-calendar/ 

School Term Dates :


